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SPOTLIGHT
Student Life and Health Services

• November 2015 •

Hello fellow AVC Students!  I am Kimbirly 
Dolatowski your 2015-2016 Student Trustee. 

As we are finishing up our Midterms and 
starting to look at the classes we would like 
to take for the next semester, we all need to 
remember to take the time and stop for a 
second in our busy schedules. Get out there 
and find the things you are passionate about. 
This is the time of the year where you can give 

back and be able to help those in need in our community.

As the weather gets colder we know that we will have that 
warm coat to put on. However there are many who don’t have 
that. The  ASO Hearts and Hands Pantry is currently accepting 
warm winter coats for all ages to be able to give to those in 
need of one. You can drop those off in SSV 180, during the 
month of November. The week of November 14-22, we will also 
be accepting scarfs, hats, gloves and new socks to give to those 
in need as well.  Join us in bringing awareness to hunger and 
homelessness in our community. 
Good luck with your finals. Hope y’all have a fun and safe 
holiday!!

Kimbirly Dolatowski
Student Trustee 2015-2016
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